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I missed the newsletter for February so we have two Sir Knight of the Month 
selections to present.  Our Sir Knight for January was Keith Angus pictured on 
the top.  Keith stepped up to join the volunteers at Tahoma National Cemetery in 
Covington.  He has been doing an outstanding job with traffic management and 
control for the last several months.  The picture was actually taken at the Public 
Information Center at the cemetery.  Thanks Keith. 
For February Sir Knight Peter Berg is our selectee and is pictured on the bottom.  
Since his return to the Assembly from the Portland, Oregon area Peter has been 



a great support to the Color Corps taking part in the many ceremonies we are 
asked to do.  Additionally, Peter has volunteered to take command of our Color 
Corps for the next fraternal year beginning 1 July.  Thanks for all you do my 
brother. 
 
Doug Johnson and I have been busily planning an upcoming 3rd Degree 
Appreciation Dinner scheduled for 13 April to be held at St. John the Baptist.  All 
3rd degree Knights from both the St. Barbara and St. John the Baptist councils 
and their spouses or significant others are invited as well as all 4th degree 
members of Assembly 3414 and their partners.  This is a free event and will 
include a baked lasagna dinner with garlic bread and a green salad.  There will 
also be a bar serving beer and wine selections on a free-will-offering basis.  As 
an added attraction we are hoping to have the same band that played at the 
SJTB crab feed held last month.   Invitations will be emailed out in the very near 
future.  Please come join us in this event and see how many folks we can recruit 
to join us in the wonderful work being conducted by our Assembly. 
 
For the leadership in both Council 11736 and Council 11780 I hope you to take 
advantage of the 2nd and 3rd degree exemplifications being conducted in our 
area.  The last 4th Degree Exemplification for this fraternal year will be held at St. 
John the Baptist on June 9th and we hope to have as many candidates as 
possible from both Councils. 
 
In His name,  
 
David Foley, FN 3414 
 
 


